
October 2019

We are looking for industry 
partners who can support our 
Digital Production, Design and 
Development T Level students with 
a placement. 

As one of our industry partners 
you will be key to the development 
and shaping of the digital 
software developers of the future, 
who can progress by moving into 
a skilled occupation or further 
study, such as higher or degree 
apprenticeship, higher level 
technical study and university.

Your placement student will spend 
80% of their time in college and 
20% on placement in your business 
(equivalent to 45 days) where they 

will gain the knowledge and skills 
both your business and future 
employers are looking for and 
develop a better understanding of 
the workplace.

At college, students studying the 
Digital Production, Design and 
Development T Level will learn 
about the business context and 
environment, change management, 
concepts and fundamentals of data, 
digital analysis and environments, 
diversity and inclusion, emerging 
technologies, security and 
legislation, project planning, 
development and testing of IT 
systems and use of collaborative 
technologies.

CREATE THE 
WORKFORCE
OF THE 
FU URE

Can you offer a placement?

 01922 651129

 	www.walsallcollege.ac.uk/tlevels

 businesstrainingsolutions@walsallcollege.ac.uk


